

# Minutes of the 'Parent/Carer Forum'

## Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2017

### 1. Homework

Mrs Allen gave a presentation regarding homework in Years 7 and 8. Mr Neal suggested that reviewing homework might be a suitable activity for the governors during the 2018 spring term.

### 2. Behaviour for learning

Mr Gibson went through the changes to the behaviour policy and protocols. A question was asked as to whether students would be trained in quizzing before C3s would be issued. Mrs Allen said that this would be the case.

### 3. Reporting

Mr Butler went through the changes to the reports for 2017/18. A question was asked as to whether the target ranges can be increase during the year based on a student's in year performance. It was explained that this was the case. A question was asked to change the title attainment to test mark-it was agreed this would happen. A question was asked about changing the words in the progress descriptors back to numbers-Mr Butler explained that this would not happen.

### 4. Possible issues for future discussions

Mr Brownlow asked for any more suggestions to be emailed to him at [parents@kingcharles1.worcs.sch.uk](mailto:parents@kingcharles1.worcs.sch.uk)